Participant recruitment e-mail

Dear XXXX,
The Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration's (SAMHSA) Center for Substance Abuse Treatment (CSAT) currently publishes a “State Profiles” report on medication-assisted treatment for opioid addiction. You have been identified as a possible user of this report.  For that reason, we are interested in knowing what aspects of the report you find most useful in your work.  We’d also appreciate your suggestions about data you’d like to see in future reports. Below is a link to a survey that will enable you to provide us with critical feedback on the format and content of the report.
In case you are not familiar with it, the most recent State Profiles report was issued in 2010 and that year was mailed to, or downloaded by, opioid treatment programs (OTPs), State Opioid Treatment Authorities (SOTAs), advocacy groups, and many others interested in learning more about national and state-level information on medication-assisted treatment for opioid addiction. A link to the 2010 report is included with the survey for your reference.
With your help, the 2013 State Profiles report, which we are developing now, will be enhanced to appeal to more members of these and other important stakeholder groups involved in opioid treatment.
Your feedback is very important to us.  Please click the link below to be taken to the survey. The responses you provide will remain anonymous. All results will be presented in aggregate form only.
Thank you very much for participating!

